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To: Caruso, Carmen
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Application to amend zoning by-law 83 wilson avenue and 14 &16 

Centre street north OZS-2020-0025

-----Original Message----- 
From: Ana Canadinha DeLima < >  
Sent: 2020/11/10 10:31 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Ana Canadinha DeLima < > 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application to amend zoning by-law 83 wilson avenue and 14 &16 Centre street north 
 
Dear Carmen, 
 
This email is being sent to you to acknowledge that we have received a letter regarding an application to amend zoning 
in my neighbourhood.  Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend the virtual meeting as a result of having to attend a 
meeting at my work place.  I do hope to look up the link you provided and follow up on what was discussed at a later 
time. 
 
After reading the proposal that has been put forth I am opposed to the construction of any form of building in this 
particular zone.  This area of Brampton is mature, with unique homes that reflect the character of Brampton.  Erecting a 
9 storey building with parking and two entry and exit points at this particular corner of old Brampton simply does not 
make sense.  It will take away from the character of the neighbourhood. I have lived in this neighbourhood for over 50 
years.  To see a monstrosity of this nature simply inserted in this particular corner truly makes me wonder why this 
proposal is even being put forth.  There are so many other choices in Brampton for a building of this size. Can I suggest 
the corner of Queen Street and Centre Street across from the Dairy Queen be a better location for this proposal.  That 
land has sat vacant for decades.  That is an eye sore that could have been rectified decades ago.   
 
This proposal will bring with it noise pollution, traffic congestion, illegal parking and disrupt the neighbourhood we 
know today.   
 
Brampton's main corridor has changed over the years and I can respect that change however, when the city wants to 
move that change from busy high traffic roads such as Queen Street and insert that same level of activity in a mature 
residential area, it is simply wrong.   
 
Please truly listen to the residents in this area.  Money is not the be all and end all. 
 
Truly this building would be an eye sore amongst the 2 and 3 storey homes in the area.   
 
I would like to stay informed in regards to conversations, meetings and changes (if any) that will be taking place.  Please 
feel free to forward me an email with updates. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Ana Canadinha and Maria Canadinha 


